Coachella City Hall Council Chambers
1515 Sixth Street, Coachella, California
(760) 398-3502 & www.coachella.org

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Coachella/Indio Waste Transfer Station Joint Powers
Authority’s special meeting scheduled for September 11, 2018, is hereby cancelled, due to lack
of quorum.

Andrea Carranza, MMC %

Deputy City Clerk

Declaration of Posting

I, Andrea Carranza, Deputy City Clerk of the City of Coachella, California, do hereby declare that the foregoing notice for the City
Council/Agencies cancelled meetings were posted on the outside entry to the City Hall Council Chambers, 1515 Sixth Street,
Coachella, California on September 11, 2018.



